
WE’RE REUSE
READY!
New Single-Use Items 
Reduction Bylaw
effective March 5, 2026

Dining in today? We’re required 
to serve your food and beverages 
on and in reusable plates, bowls 
and cups if you’re dining on site.

LEARN MORE AT
victoria.ca/reduce

WE’RE REUSE
READY! New Single-Use Items 
Reduction Bylaw
effective March 5, 2026

Dining in today? We’re required
 to serve your food and beverages
 on and in reusable plates, bowls
 and cups if you’re dining on site.

LEARN MORE AT
victoria.ca/reduce


